WELFARE

FBN RECREATION

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is David R. Zamora with the Fabens Welfare & Recreation. We are a non profit organization formed by Agents and personnel of the United States Border Patrol. The purpose of our organization is to promote the welfare and morale of all of its members and their families. The association actively encourages relocated families within the Border Patrol to associate with other local families and participate in local events. We also help to support Agents and their families during unexpected hardships.

I am writing this letter to request a permit in order to conduct a bicycle race in the area of El Paso County. The race is tentatively going to be held on 07/12/2010 (pending approval of a permit) on an 11 mile stretch of public road heading NE from I-10 at the Fabens exit, which turns into San Felipe Rd. During this race Fabens Welfare and Recreation will be warranting security.

Below is our official mission statement, which should shed light on our overall purpose:

"This Association shall be a non-profit organization formed for the purpose of promoting the general welfare and recreational activities of the Association members. The association shall also promote and encourage social activity among all members to the end, that there may exist a feeling of good fellowship and a realization of common interest and purpose."

Thank you,

David R. Zamora (956) 551-1227 or Jose Gutierrez (915) 309-1750 Fabens Welfare and Recreation (32-0239738) 16001 Socorro Rd. Fabens, TX 79838 (915) 765-2500